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WOW Ticket Winners:
​Our WOW ticket winners from the
Month of August are Kara Hill and

Scarlett Pendelton.
Congratulations! Your gifts will be

waiting for you in your classes!

Congratulations to our August Star
Students of the Month, Beau

Pallera and Laura Budd. We are
very proud of your hard work! Your

teachers will be delivering your
gifts to you in class! 

Star Students of the Month:
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Saturday Dance Camps are Back! 

Join us on Saturday, August 21st from 1:30-
3:00pm for our first Saturday Dance Camp of

the 2021/2022 Dance Season. Saturday dance
camps take place every other month, for
dancers ages 3.5-8 years old, and costs

$20.00 to participate. The theme for our August
Dance Camp is Teddy Bear Tea Party. 

Our teddy bear tea party camp will be a jazz &
ballet themed camp and dancers should bring

your own teddy bear! Sign up today at the front
desk before it sells out! 



COMP CORNER
RAD


For members of our RAD Dance Team

Yipee! we are turning 6!

Tots & Tutu's

This month's Tots & Tutus 
theme is: 

Mermaid Adventure
Coloring pages will be handed
out the first week of the month
and certificates will be handed

out August 25th - 31st.

Join us for a birthday celebration all
week long (during your dancers

regularly scheduled class times) as we
celebrate our 6th year of business!

Happy Birthday RAD,
and thank you to all of our RAD Families
for being a part of our dance family. We

couldn't do it without you!

Roseville Academy of Dance will be
closed Monday, September 6th in
observance of Labor Day. We will

resume regular office hours and class
times on Tuesday, September 7th. 

Competition Parent Meeting: 
Friday, August 6th at 7:00pm. 

Location: Studio 3.

RAD Birthday Parties
We are ready to party again!

Did you know that we do birthday parties?
Roseville Academy of Dance is the perfect

place to host your child's next party! It's
affordable, fun, and hassle free! We even
do the clean up! Choose from one of our

existing themes, or create your own! 2021
dates are filling up. Visit our website or ask

a staff member today for more details! 



We can't wait to party with you.

http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html

